
  



  

Food Pantry Prayer and Worship Night 

4th/5th Grade Hangout Mission Trip Information 

Join us for our 4th and 5th grade 
hangout this Friday. Kids will enjoy 

a time of games, pizza and hanging 

out. THIS FRIDAY the 19th from 
6:00-8:00 PM in the WAREHOUSE. 

The need to feed our neighbors 
continues to grow! Your donations 
of canned food, frozen meat, and 
personal items help working fami-
lies and single moms make ends 
meet. What a great way to show 
our love for others! Please drop 
donations off in the foyer near the 
Welcome Center. Thank you!   
 

Prayer & Worship...& nothing 
else! 60 minutes, once a month. 
This Wednesday Feb. 17th. 6:30-
7:30. Try it. You'll LOVE it! 

Learn all about joining us in Tur-

key this summer!  Sunday, Febru-

ary 21st after second service up-

stairs in the Worship Center. 

We will talk about the trip, costs, 

requirements and answer any 

questions you may have.   

 

 

 

 
 NCC Financial Progress             Tithes & Offerings Projected            $657,250 

Through February 7, 2016              Tithes & Offerings Given                  $587,500 
                      Thank You! 

 

David Adkins, Executive Pastor                               davida@nccabq.org 

Scott Bennefield, Associate Pastor                                      scottb@nccabq.org 

Donna Daniello, Preschool Coordinator                        donnad@nccabq.org               

Jonathan Fortney, Midschool Director                       jonf@nccabq.org 

Therese MacCali, Associate Kids Director   theresem@nccabq.org 

Jim Meyer, Assoc. Pastor of Worship                                  jimm@nccabq.org 

Denver Miller, Associate Pastor                            denverm@nccabq.org 

Greg Nelson, Associate Pastor                      gregn@nccabq.org 

Chris Olson, Associate Pastor                                               chriso@nccabq.org 

Brandon Robinson, High School Director                    brandonr@nccabq.org 

Dave Row, Senior Pastor                       sermonmonk@nccabq.org 

Rose Saenz, Office Coordinator                                            roses@nccabq.org 

Reinhart Schelert, Counseling Pastor                            reinharts@nccabq.org 

Clarke Sherer, Associate Pastor                                        clsherer@gmail.com 

Chad Smitch, Associate Pastor                                          chads@nccabq.org 

Steve Stucker, Associate Pastor                    steves@nccabq.org 

Ashlee Webb, Infant/Toddler Coordinator                    ashleew@nccabq.org 

Kyle Webb, Associate Pastor                       kylew@nccabq.org 
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